
THE BOWYER FAMILY MEMORIAL TRUST 
‘supporting agriculture into the future’ 

 
 

NEWSLETTER – November, 2023   
 

 
 
 
 
What a great entry in the classes in May 2023 for Berkshire YFC Country Show. 
We were privileged to have a small stall in the building, and best of all to meet old and 
new students who had benefited from our bursaries! 
 
We have once again supported Berkshire YFC towards their capitation fees, and have 
offered to supply the rosettes again in June 2024. 
 
We have been very lucky to have some income this year from the Car Boot Sales, despite 
the weather, and we have supported five students at Brymore, and two students at 
Agricultural College. 
 
 
We have also welcomed a new member on to our committee, who is a great asset, making 
our  members of the committee total to ten, but if there is anyone out there who would 
like to join us, please contact below. 
 
 
All we can say at the present time to our supporters, is that the Bowyer Family Memorial 
Trust will see changes in the months to come – for the best we can assure you! 
 
 
From your Chairman & Secretary, 
David & Maureen Bowyer       Tel: 01398-361834 – email: maureen@bfmt.org.uk 
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